
April 24, 1933

Mr. G. Cartwright,
Secretary to Sir Arthur Salter, K.C.B., LL.D., 
Government House,Ottawa .

Dear Mr. Cartwright,

I have your letter of the 21st and 
telegram of the 23rd of April.

Perhaps I did not make myself clear.
The McGILL HEWS wished only the usual press copy 
such as was handed out to all the Montreal newspapers. 
From this they would make a running report, quoting 
some parts. They did not wish to publish the lecture 
In full. Would it not be possible for Sir Arthur 
Salter to reàease a copy for this purpose?

Very often, with lectures of this 
kind at McGill, I have taken them down in shorthand 
and furnished the University with a transcript. I 
did not do this, as it was apparent Sir Arthur was 
using notes. Had I done so, though, I presume there 
would have been no objection.

I am not quite clear as to whether 
your telegram rieane that Sir Arthur Salter is publishing 
the lecture in one of his boo s, or whether, as in the 
ease of the Massey Lecture by Lord Irwin last year, 
it is to be published by the Foundation in pamphlet form.

We have received a good many requests 
from the public for copies of the lecture. Will you 
please let me know whether to send these requests on 
to you or to answer them here;if the latter, what am I to say?

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal


